
Principal Message 9/16/22 

Stevenson Families, 

We finally enjoyed some sunshine today.  I was so excited to see the puddles, well parking lot and 

playground ponds, dry up.  Then my excitement faded as another round of storms are filling the puddles 

again.  Thank you all for being patient in our car loop this week as we had to cancel Penguin Walk so 

frequently.  Hopefully next week will be a little less wet. 

We enjoyed our Science and Engineering Fair Family Night this week and learned a great deal about this 

year’s fair.  The presentation and student handbook are attached.  Our 4th – 6th grade students will need 

to have their project approval forms to their teacher no later than October 5th and the board will be due 

by January 9th.  Please make sure your child stays on top of deadlines. 

Our Read-a-Thon ended last week and was extremely successful because of your support.  Our total 

earned, prior to taking out fees, is $10,278.  We can’t thank you enough for helping to make Stevenson 

an amazing place to be.  Prizes are beginning to be distributed already and will be completed next week.   

Families will have an opportunity to join their child for lunch.  In order to reserve your spot to eat with 

your child, you must complete the reservation at 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C044AAAA82CA3FE3-lunch2.  Please know that ONLY registered 

volunteers are able to eat with their child unaccompanied by a BPS employee.  At the end of the child’s 

lunch time, the child must return to their teacher and the parent/guardian must sign out at the office.  

Please remember that because of limited seating, you must complete your reservation prior to coming 

in for lunch. 

We noticed during the state testing that many of our students do not have wired headphones, as 

required by testing protocol.  They were part of the school supply lists so please make sure to send in 

headphones with your child as soon as you can. 

We are in desperate need of volunteers to assist with the cones during dismissal.  If you can spare some 

time, we would greatly appreciate it.  The link to sign up is 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop.  Also please remember to drive 

slowly and safely when in the school and Kelly Park car loops.   

Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope everyone has a wonderful weekend!  I’ll see you Monday in the 

carloop! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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